
 

Belton Update 11th October 2019 

I can’t believe we have arrived at half term! It has gone so quickly!  So many things have happened 

over the half term to be celebrated including Macmillan, Roald Dahl day, school trips and sporting 

events to name a few but I must say that I have never been prouder of the children wearing yellow, 

enjoying our mental health day activities. Their attitude to learning, listening and behaviour was 

amazing! Thank you to all the staff who made it a really special day. Any more donations for the 

Young Minds Mental Health Trust and for our chill out space in the hall can be given in via the school 

office.  

It has been wonderful to see so many parents supporting school and school events, whether it be for 

Macmillan, Harvest, volunteering or taking clubs. I would also like to thank the children, parents and 

staff for making me feel so welcome during my first half term as headteacher. Thank you all for your 

support. 

Parents’ evenings 

I hope you found parents evening useful and that you liked the addition of the short report. If the 

class teacher did not give you a copy you will find one in your child’s book bag soon. 

Next half term  

The Sea Otters are off on their adventures to Kingswood! It’s a great trip with lots of super 

adventures planned! We can’t wait to hear all about it! 

Sea Otters will also start their school swimming lessons. Lions and Owls will go for a 6 week block 

later on in the year.  

Weduc 

Some parents have mentioned they don’t seem to be getting notifications- if you go onto the app via 

your settings you can check whether you have enabled notifications or not. If you are unsure pop 

into the school office and we can have a look!  

Have a great half-term. 

 We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on:  Tuesday 22nd October  

Miss Scott 



 
 

Coming Soon 

School photos 22nd October 

EYFS reading meeting 23rd October 4pm 

Sea Otters to 23rd October -25th October Kingswood 

25th October Year 1 Sports event at Oxley  

29th October Year 2 sports event at Diseworth  

30th October Flu Immunisation  

A trip down the Nile for Lions 4th November  

Remembrance assembly in school by library services 8th November 

10th November 10.50am Remembrance Service in Church  

15th November Children in Need 

11th December Nativity 2pm 

12th December Nativity 6pm  

13th December (FOBS) Christmas party. 

16th December Whole school to Pantomime  

19th December Christmas Concert in Church 6pm 

 

 

 


